
Fox Hunt July 26th, 2022

It was found 26 minutes after the Fox started his barking and screeching.  Congratulations to 

Hugh, WQ8TV was the first to locate the rather baffling hiding place of the Fox.  Mike, 

KE8FSR, located the Fox in just 30 minutes.  This was his first hunt!  Altogether there were 9 

participants who found the Fox, in just a little over an hour.

The Fox was found by:

• WQ8TV
• KE8FSR
• K8MVT
• K8WGT
• N8UHL
• W1UP & XYL
• WD8RC & grandson Luke
• K8DGW

Additional participants were:
• W8DGS & granddaughter and grandson
• KE8NZI
• N8SMC
• K8MVT’s XYL Sue had the honors of hiding the Fox and handed out cookies to all.

We met in the TSC’s parking lot at 5:45 PM PM.  At 6:00 PM the Fox’s signal was week and 

the participants hit the road to home in the elusive beast..  We met at Starlight beach pavilion 

to compare experiences after the hunt.

It was a great time and we will do this a gain soon!  Hope you can make the next “Fox Hunt”

Dick, W1UP

TBARC Secretary 

PS -Where was the Fox located?  He was at McRae Park behind one to baseball dugouts!


